
CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

Centerville, Ohio 

A Special Meeting of the Centerville Planning Commission was held September 
24, 1970. In attendance were: Bruce Baker, John Butler, Marion Loemker, Elmer 
Tate, Harold Wei Is and City Engineer Frank Wi I Iiams. City Manager John Griffin 
was in attendance during the latter part of the Meeting. 

The Minutes of the August 31st Meeting were approved with two corrections: 
In discussion item No. 6, the fourth paragraph should begin with the word 

nFour" instead of "Few"; 
and it should be noted that Mr. Creamer's resignation was due to a move to 

New Mexico, not Arizona. 

Messrs. Norman Reese, Joe Rippe, Cincinnati, and Paul Rodenbeck, Dayton 
Consulting Engineer, appeared Informally to discuss tentative proposals for the 
development of land owned by Mr. Reese along Wilmington Pike. 

The Commission continued Its discussion and revision of the proposed 
Planning Objectives. 

Mari on Loemker, 
Secretary 


